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Creating a Little Joy 
 

For many, 2020 is a year where the negatives seem to outshine the positives. Despite that, 2020 still 
remains a year of opportunity, an opportunity to share, to grow, and most importantly to give love. 
 
In that spirit, CARP chapters around America have started the fall semester with their regular virtual 
meetings and evening programs. And, because they're all online, they're open for anyone to join! 

 

 

 

 

 

Here are some highlights from this month: 
 
After their initial BBQ kickoff, CARP Chicago (left/top) hosts their meetings with flair and a bit of fun, 
digging into the deep questions and giving space for their chapter to experience the CARP community. 
 
CARP New Jersey (right/bottom) hosted a service project to share some home-baked love with their 
community during lockdown. In total, they baked over 700 cookies! Read about it here!  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

CARP Las Vegas (left/top) has both Tribe Talks going on Thursdays as well as an upcoming 2 day 
workshop this weekend! Last week, they asked, "How can I truly be happy?" 
 
CARP Bay Area (right/bottom) also keeps up with regular meetings, Zoomnites with special guest 
speakers, and mini Peace Starts With Me events exploring the avenues that students can take for peace. 
On Sept 25, their first one will go live under the theme, "Empowering Individuals." 
 
and so much more is happening! 

 

 

 

 

 

This Saturday, September 26 at 8:30 PM EDT, 
Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon, Founder of CARP, is 
gathering leaders from around the world who are 
dedicated to peace for an international Rally of 
Hope. Following on the momentum of last month's 
Rally of Hope, Mother Moon has turned it into a 
series of peace talks with different special guests. 
 
Our students are part of this esteemed group. Join 
us by registering below: 

rallyofhope,us 

  

 

News 
 

2nd International HyoJeong 
Conference continues talks on 
Korean Reunification 

On Friday, September 18, CARP America re-
joined up with CARP Korea and CARP Japan for 
the second HyoJeong Conference. As a 
continuation of the previous conference, we went 
deeper into the topic of reunification of the Korean 
peninsula, a major theme in the work for peace of 
CARP’s founders, Rev. Sun Myung Moon and Dr. 
Hak Ja Han Moon.  
 
Read more here! 

 

 

 

  

  



 

 

Women's empowerment means 
celebrating the differences 

In Mia Taguchi's latest think piece, she shares the 
importance of having women role models for 
young women. 
 
Read more here! 

 

 

 

  

  

Read more news here 

  

 

 

  

Announcements 
 

  

Mother of Peace, a Memoir by Dr. 
Hak Ja Han Moon 

CARP Co-Founder, Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon, newly 
released Memoir is available for purchase today! 
 
Find out how she lived an exemplary life of peace 
and how she has and continues to inspire leaders 
from around the world to follow in her footsteps. 
 
Get your copy on Amazon today and find out 
more at motherofpeace,com! 
 
We are hosting an online book club for her Memoir 
as well. You can check it out at 
carplife,org/motherofpeace! 

 

  

  

Thank you for your continued support for CARP. 
 

Feel free to continue reach out to us with any questions or comments. 
 

Jennifer Pierce 
Communications Coordinator 

jennifer@ carplife,org 
 

  

  

   

   

 

  

 

 

 


